

A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT 6 COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON

Temporary Colorado St. Bridge Closure September 30th, 2020 from 7:00 am to 3:30 pm

Please be advised that the Colorado Street Bridge west bound lane from Orange Grove Blvd. to San Rafael Ave. will be closed to through traffic on Wednesday, September 30th, 2020 from 7:00 am to 3:30 pm in order to replace damaged guardrail.

COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON

Steve Madison was first elected in 1999 to represent District 6, which includes the beautiful West Pasadena neighborhoods above the Rose Bowl and in Southwest Pasadena, much of Old Pasadena, the Art Center College of Design, the Convention Center & Civic Auditorium, most of the Arroyo Seco, the historic Colorado Street Bridge, and the..... Read More



DISTRICT 6 CONTACT INFORMATION

City Councilmember: Steve Madison • smadison@cityofpasadena.net

City Council District Liaison: Takako Suzuki • tsuzuki@cityofpasadena.net

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 * P.O. Box 7115 • Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Phone: (626) 744-4739